
   
 
 

November 5, 2015 
 
 
Dear Robert Frost Elementary School Families: 
 
 
October was a busy month at Robert Frost Elementary School. We hope you enjoyed the goal 
sharing conferences in October. The students worked hard to put together their portion of the 
presentations and they were proud to be able to share their hard work with you.  
 
Frost Elementary School students recently enjoyed Red Ribbon Spirit week. The students were 
very creative and participated in the different themed days. The culmination of Red Ribbon Week 
took place on October 30. Students enjoyed wearing their costumes and participating in the 
Halloween Parade. In addition to the parade, students were able to participate in a celebration. It 
was a great week!  
 
November is another month filled with learning, excitement, and activities. November 11 is 
Veterans Day. Students will be encouraged to wear red, white and blue that day. Our Friends of 
Frosty will be collecting donations (a donation list will be sent) for Veterans, writing letters to 
Veterans, singing patriotic music, and learning about Veterans while attending school on that day. 
 
We are excited to host a Family Literacy Night on Thursday, November 19. This year’s theme is 
“Camp Out With a Good Book at Camp Frost.” Invitations were sent home last week. If you need 
another invitation, please notify your child’s teacher. We hope that you are able to make it. It will 
be a fun night.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind families that outdoor supervision begins at 
8:25 A.M. Teachers will pick up their students at the 8:35 A.M. bell from the blacktop 
area. Please make every effort to have your students arrive to school on time. Our 
instructional day begins at 8:45 A.M. All students should be in their classrooms and 
ready to learn at that time.  
 
Please note the following dates on your calendar: 
 
Tuesday, November 10  PTO Meeting at 4:30 P.M. 
Thursday, November 19  Picture Retake Day 
Thursday, November 19  Literacy Night 6:00 - 7:30 P.M. 
Saturday, November 21  Girls on the Run 5K 
Tuesday, November 24  1 Hour Early Dismissal (Frost students will be dismissed at 2:35) 
November 25 - 29  Non-Attendance Days, Thanksgiving Break 
Friday, December 4  Report Cards will be sent home 
 
I am looking forward to the learning that will take place in November! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica McCormick 
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